
School Board Workshop 
Technology Update 

 
The Okeechobee County School Board will meet in workshop session at 3:30 p.m. on 

Tuesday, December 8, 2015, to receive an update on the use of technology in the 

classroom.  The Board invites public attendance and input.  The workshop will be held 

in the Freshman Campus Auditorium, 610 SW 2nd Avenue, Okeechobee, and interested 

citizens are encouraged to attend. 

 


